
Heartfelt Letter of Resignation 
 
 

April 22, 2021 
 

York Region Accessibility Advisory Committee 
 
 
 

Dear Committee Members, 
 
Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from York Region Accessibility Advisory 
Committee effective April 28th, 2021 at 6:00pm. 
 
My Wife and I have exciting news, that we have sold our property and purchased a very private 
country property in Wellington County. 
Unfortunately, with that said my eligibility for the York Region Accessibility Committee along 
with the City of Markham’s Accessibility Committee and the Heritage Foundation for Waterloo 
Region will all have to come to an end. 
 
I very much appreciated the opportunity and the people that I had the chance to work with and 
meet. I wish the very best to all the Community that helped raise my family over the years. 
 
Yours Truly 
Barry Martin 


